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  100th Annual Warriors’ Day Parade – Cancelled 

 
It is with mixed emotions that I must advise our Council members, Volunteers, 
Sponsors and especially our Annual participants that the celebration of the  
100th Annual Warriors’ Day Parade will not occur in 2021.  
 
 

 
 

 
Once again, for the 2nd year in a row the Coronavirus (COVID-19), has forced the 
closure of the Canadian National Exhibition’s 143rd Annual Fair. 

 
Please make your plans now to attend the 2022 Annual Warriors’ Day Parade 
where we will Celebrate the 100th Anniversary of this historic event. We look 
forward to seeing everyone on August 20, 2022. 
 
 
MWO Mark Stephens CD 
President Warriors’ Day Parade Council 


